
Congratulations to Reba Stead 

Family Resource Advocate 

Recipient of the 2012 

 Deborah Doleski Allen Champion 

 of Children Award (Early Childhood) 

Reba was surrounded by her immediate family    

members and her Head Start familyðboth staff and 

those Head Start families whose lives she touches 

each day.  It was evident as she received this honor 

during the Week Of the Young Child, of the        

relationships she has built with families and the     

support and care she has given each of them. 

Pictured is Cheche Price, Education/Training Manager (left) who introduced Reba 

and presented her with her Award; and Marlene Midget, NPHS Executive Director 
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